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To: Sara Hayes <shayes@tsl.texas.gov>

Hello,

 

The Texas State Library and Archives Commission has received notice from the Institute of
Museum and Library Services (IMLS) that IMLS staff are no longer available to respond to
questions about the availability of federal funds used to support TSLAC programs for libraries,
including the annual Interlibrary Loan Lending Reimbursement Program. Without information on
the status of these funds, we are notifying libraries that we do not anticipate awarding ILL lending
reimbursement grants for SFY 25.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we seek additional guidance and clarification on
federal funds; the agency is looking at options for the remainder of the current state fiscal year and
will update libraries as soon as we have more information to share.

 

Thank you,

Sara

 

 

 

Sara Hayes, Statewide Interlibrary Loan Coordinator

Texas State Library and Archives Commission
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